
Operation 
Christmas Child 

is underway! 
Take a shoebox (or 2 or more!), fill it up with 

surprises for a boy or girl, attach the label as well 
as your check for $9 to cover shipping, and return 
to SOTH no later than Friday, 11/20. The boxes 



will be outside the church doors, in the Christmas 
wagon!


